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Upcoming	Events	
*Newly added to this newsletter calendar 

	
 

Tuesdays/Thursdays 
Wednesdays 
Thursdays 
Friday. Jan 28 
 
Jan 24-28  
Monday, Jan 31  
Friday, Feb 4 
Monday, Feb 7*  
 
Tuesday, Feb 8  
Thursday, Feb 10  
Friday, Feb 11  
Friday, Feb 11  
Friday, Feb 18  
Feb 21-25  
 

Free English Classes!  Tues 2:25-3:25 / Thurs 1:25-2:25 
“SWYK” 4th-6th Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
“SWYK” K-3rd Assemblies @ 8:15 (parents always invited) 
January “Friday Clubs”- Club changes start on 2/4 
 
White Ribbon Week-Friday wear your favorite SUPERHERO shirt 
School Spelling Bees!  (1st-3rd @ 8:30-9:15 / 4th-6th @ 9:45) 
District Charter Science Fair @ SLCC (Virtual) 
FREE 6 Week Evening Love and Logic Parenting Classes Start 
at WV2 (Registration required—see info in newsletter)* 
Parent Empowerment Workshop 7:00pm (Managing Stress and Anxieties) 
6th Grade Ambassador Event: Beach Bash! (Rescheduled from December) 
Final Work Deadline for Term 3 
12:15/12:30 Early Dismissal Day (Term 3 Grading Day) 
End of Term 3 
No School – Midwinter Break 
 

January	Builder	Theme:		I	am	a	Builder	When	I	Work	Diligently	
	
Each	month	our	APA	students	enjoy	a	lunch	video	about	our	theme	for	the	
month.		We	invite	you	to	enjoy	this	also!		https://vimeo.com/669575938	
The	video	that	pops	up—looking	like	a	Delta	Airlines	ad—IS	the	right	one.	J	
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Parenting	with	Love	and	Logic	Classes--FREE	to	APA	Parents	
The	Love	and	Logic	approach	to	parenting	is	built	around	the	science	of	caring	and	
respectful	relationships.	An	authentic,	loving	connection	between	parents	and	their	
children	forms	the	foundation	of	good	behavior	and	healthy	decision-making.		
We	use	these	principles	at	our	school	every	day	and	are	excited	to	be	able	to	offer	FREE	
classes	to	our	families	at	APA	so	they	can	begin	to	parent	the	Love	and	Logic	Way.		
We	will	begin	our	first	course	at	APA	on	Monday,	February	7th	in	the	evening.	It	
will	go	for	6	weeks.	We	will	also	offer	it	in	Spanish	at	the	same	time.	We	are	registering	
now!	Please	fill	out	this	google	form	to	register:	
	https://forms.gle/pm2aQNaChZr9DiZi7	
	
Please	email	tokelberry@apamail.org	if	you	want	more	information.	
	

	
	
	
White	Ribbon	Week	Finishes!	
This	week	has	been	our	campus’s	White	Ribbon	Week!		White	Ribbon	Week	focuses	on	
internet	safety	and	being	smart	with	technology	and	social	media.		Students	participated	in	
mini-lessons	and	activities	throughout	the	week.		If	you	discussed	these	things	with	your	
student	and	signed	their	paper,	they	earned	the	opportunity	to	wear	their	favorite	SUPER	
HERO	shirt	to	school	on	Friday.		We	hope	these	discussions	have	been	valuable	for	your	
family!	
	
Why	Do	YOU	Love	the	School	You	Chose	for	Your	Student?	
This	week	has	also	been	National	School	Choice	Week!		It’s	not	too	late	to	share	a	short,	15-
30	second	video	sharing	why	YOU	love	YOUR	school	of	choice—
American	Preparatory	Academy-West	Valley	1.		The	easiest	way:		Use	
this	link	or	QR	code	to	share	your	video	in	a	google	form:		
https://forms.gle/w4Pchq8jn4snwbY29			
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Change	to	Our	Show-What-You-Know	Assemblies	
Beginning	next	week,	our	K-3	morning	assembly	will	take	place	on	Thursday	mornings.		Our	
4-6	students	will	continue	to	have	their	assembly	on	Wednesday	mornings.		Parents	are	
always	invited	and	encouraged	to	attend	these	assemblies!	
	
Volunteer	Opportunity	-6th	Grade’s	Ambassador	Event-Feb	10	
Because	of	the	ripple	effect	of	rescheduled	events	after	our	remote	learning	day,	the	6th	
Grade’s	“Beach	Bash”	Ambassador	event	has	been	rescheduled	to	Thursday,	February	10	
from	12:25-2:50pm.		We	love	parent	help	with	these	events	and	it	is	a	wonderful	way	to	do	
volunteer	time.		Please	contact	Ms.	Jackson	at	jjackson@apamail.org	if	you	would	like	to	
volunteer!	
	
Looking	for	Newsletter	Readers	
You	made	it	to	the	final	page	of	the	newsletter!		We	are	looking	for	YOU!		One	of	our	campus	
goals	this	year	is	to	continue	to	improve	our	communication	with	our	parents—and	one	of	

the	ways	is	by	increasing	the	readership	of	our	weekly	newsletter.		We’d	love	
to	know	who	you	are…and	to	add	your	name	into	a	weekly	drawing	
exclusively	for	our	newsletter	readers!		Use	this	link	to	put	your	name	in!		
https://forms.gle/kqEpD9do7SkecqkB8	
	
	

Need	ALMA	Grading	Program	Help?			
Are	you	checking	your	student’s	grades	weekly?		Please	call	or	email	Mrs.	Melanie	Ferlo	
(mferlo@apamail.org)	or	Ms.	Brenna	Wiscombe	(bwiscombe@apamail.org)	in	the	
Academic	Office	if	you	need	help	with	the	ALMA	grading	program.			
	
Volunteering	-	Reporting	Your	Hours	and	Donations	(Every	Week!)	
	Please	use	this	QR	code	or	link	to								report	your	volunteer	hours!	
This	info	will	be	included	with	each	newsletter	for	handy	access.	
https://forms.gle/263GFvy31yMaZg927	
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